
 

 
 
 

 
                 

 
 
 

Bring Your Lunch to School 
 

Four-year-olds will bring their lunch to school every day during the 
month of May. We like to practice eating lunch at school to better 
prepare them for school this Fall. Make sure to pack easy to open 
items so they can practice doing it on their own. On the last day of 
school – Everyone can bring their lunch to school!   

 
 

Letter “Zz” Week 
We will start the week out by learning about letter Z. On Tuesday, we 
will be talking all about the Zoo. Have you been to the zoo? What Is 
your favorite animal to visit at the Zoo? Also, Show & Share our Z items 
with the class. Wednesday, we plan to marble paint zebras. Thursday, 
we will enjoy our muffins together with our moms. 

 

Moms and Muffins Day-Thursday, May 8th 
 

Moms and Muffins Day is here! Come and enjoy muffins with your 
preschoolers. We will be suppling muffins and water for all to enjoy. 
All moms are welcomed to meet us outside Door 3. The 4-year-old 
classes (Allen, Posey & Sheffer) will join us from 11:30 – 11:55. The 3-
year-old classes (Holden & Kreutzer) will join us from 12:00 – 12:25. 
Please meet your child outside Door 3. Once you pick up your child, 
you will be responsible for your child. Our wonderful staff will be 
walking around visiting and taking pictures! After your through 
enjoying your muffins together you may take your child home for the 
day. If mom can’t make it, please invite one person to attend with your 
child. Moms – please bring 2 lawn chairs or blankets for you and your 
preschooler to sit on outside. NOTE: We will not be having afternoon 
pick-up today.  Please make arrangements for someone to pick up 
your child if someone isn’t able to attend. 

  
 

Letter “Ee” Week 
Tuesday is Eagle Day! Check out our cute Eagle craft. Wednesday, we 

will be reading a story about a special Elephant, named Elmer. On 

Thursday, we will be talking about  Earth. What can you do to protect 

our planet? 

 

“Summer” Week 
 

Let’s learn about Summer. Tuesday is Blue Day. Wear blue and bring a 
picture to school of you enjoying Summer. The picture can be recent 
or one from when you were younger. Our Promotion Program is 
tonight. Come dressed in you Spring best attire. Remember to be in 
your classrooms no later than 6:15pm. Wednesday is Summer Fun 
day! Get ready to have the best filled day with all your classmates.  
Today is the last day of pre-school for the 2024-2025 school year. 
 
 

  
 

                      
 

 
 
 

 

 
Promotion Program 

You’re invited to our 2025 Promotion Program presented by our 3- & 
4-year-olds on Tuesday, May 20th, at 6:30pm in our Main Auditorium.  
Please have your child in their classroom no later than 6:15pm. After 
the program is through, please join us for a reception in the Lobby.  If 
you could please send in one box of a prepackaged items to serve at 
the reception we would greatly appreciate it! You can send your 
reception donations with your child Tuesday morning.   

 
Happy May Birthdays! 

May 6 –Genevieve Thomas 
May 11 –Jeremiah Vincent 

May 13 –Will Frazier 
May 27-Remy Baker 
May 30 –Annie Gibbs  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

First Day of Preschool 
Tuesday, September 16, 2025 

Fall Open House 
To be determined 

 
If you are planning to come this Fall, and haven’t registered yet, 
please feel free to go online anytime by  visitintg our website 
www.okolonacc.org for our 2025-2026 handbook and online 
registration. There are 4 steps to complete registration. Please 
complete all 4 steps. Upon registration there is a non-
refundable $125 registration/supply fee. Tuition will be $1800 
for the year, which can be broken down into 8-$200 monthly 
payments. Don’t forget to set-up automatic payments. All 
registration requirements must be completed before your child 
is registered. Also, if you have any friends or family with 
preschoolers, we’d love to have them! Please email us with any 
questions you may have@ okolona.preschool@okolonacc.org. 
 

Have the BEST Summer!  
We look forwarding to seeing lots of friendly faces in the Fall! 
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